
DANCE: Kasarah Juneau 



Kasarah is serious about her dance studies - she 
stays open to feedback and is able to apply it 
whether that feedback is specifically for her or 
something suggested to the class as a whole. Her 
choreography is engaging and she is open to new 
ideas. She asks questions and makes connections 
to other disciplines. Kasarah is taking Dance 1 for 
PE 2 credit and will be getting a Fine Arts credit for 
Dance 2/Company next year. 
Congratulations Kasarah! 
 

 



VISUAL ART: Camille Belkus 



Camille is a thoughtful and dedicated senior. She 
took Ceramics 1 and is currently enrolled in Design 
and Metalsmithing. Camille has found a home in the 
art room and she often returns during her study 
period to visit and work. She thoroughly enjoys the 
creative process and is intent on making quality 
work with personal connection and meaning. It’s 
obvious that Camille has discovered the joy of 
creating! 
 
 
 



 MUSIC: Landan Villeneuve 



Landan Villeneuve is this month's music student of 
the month. Landan is a strong musician, peer leader, 
and valuable member of the music program. This 
year, he has excelled in music theory 1 and 2, and 
plays the trumpet in the jazz ensemble, wind 
ensemble, and student run brass quintet. For 
Memorial Day, Landan and another student will 
perform taps at multiple ceremonies in town. Landan 
is graduating this year and will attend UNH in the fall 
to study music education. Congratulations Landan 
and good luck! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



THEATRE: Alycia Leriche 



Alycia is a star student in our Intro to Theatre 
class.  She is a very hard worker and her passion for 
theatre is clearly evident in everything she does in 
class.  Alycia has poise and confidence well beyond 
her years.  Recently she performed a solo number 
as part of the PA Players end-of-the-year showcase 
and absolutely crushed it.  In the theatre final 
performance, she is playing one of the lead roles 
and has done an amazing job making adjustments 
to the script to split one part into two.  Alycia is the 
future of theatre at PA and that future is very bright! 
 


